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URGENT NOTICE TO BALL COURT USERS 
 
Please be advised that the Ball Court will be closed immediately and indefinitely, should any incidents of 
Anti-Social Behaviour or Criminality occur.  
 
No Ball Games are permitted outside of the Ball Court or on the Outer Green.  
 
The Terms of Use for the Ball court are as follows and they are clearly displayed on the entrance to the Ball Court and 
please ensure that you comply with these conditions. 
 

1. This play area is for children aged up to 14 years. 
2. Adults allowed only when accompanied by children 
3. No dogs allowed 

 
Please remember that when you enter Goulden House Outer Green to access the Ball Court, you are entering 
a private residential development.   
 
 
For and on behalf of Goulden House Co-Operative Ltd 
 

Goulden House Estate Staff 


